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Vodafone Free SIM Cards

Dear Parent/Carer,

As a school we have received a small amount of free SIM cards to distribute to our families who have limited or no

access to the internet at home.

These SIM cards can be loaded into a pre-existing device such as a phone or tablet that you own, and the device
can then be used as a mobile hotspot (similar to a WIFI hub). You can then connect devices to the hotspot and
access content required to support home learning. These SIM cards will allow families to use 30GB of data over

90 days, free of charge.

If you have limited or no access to the internet at home and wish to request a SIM card to be used to support
home learning then please email Miss Moir (gw 15moirvictoria@glow.sch.uk) by Friday 22nd of January 2021 with

your child’s name and class.

Yours faithfully,

Victoria Moir

Acting Principal Teacher



